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Want to feel more confident raising your sons? 

Then, join our: 

“Raising Boys” webinar 

This 45-minute online session will help you to gain more 

understanding of violence against women and girls (VAWG), the 

challenges boys might face around this and develop your confidence 

to discuss the topic with them 
 

Tuesday 30th January at 1pm 
  Monday 26th February at 4pm 

     Thursday 28th March at 6.30pm 
 

Specifically aimed at parents with the purpose of: 

• Understanding male roles and new challenges  

• Providing a space and platform for discussion 

• Understanding the pressures that boys & men face 

• Learning how we can change our narrative to help 
 

To reserve your place and register for the Zoom link, email: 

jo@lawc.org.uk 

 

This webinar is fully funded by the Home Office in conjunction with 

Bedfordshire Police as part of the Safer Streets 5 initiative. 
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